
 
 

 

Franklin Local School District Board of Education Special Meeting                     June 9, 2022 
 
 
   
 Opening Report 
 
 
The Franklin Local Board of Education held a 
special meeting Thursday, June 9, 2022 at the 
Central Office. All members were present, except 
John Coler and Marc Carpenter. 
 
The Board approved a guarantee maximum price 
CMR contract with Paul Construction for PJHS 
Office renovations. 
 
The Board approved declaring the PJHS kitchen 
equipment to be obsolete and/or not needed for 
school use and dispose of equipment in 
accordance with the Ohio Revised Code. 
 
The Board approved a sanitary sewer replacement 
contract with Paul Construction at PJHS. 


